TM Report AGM 2019
I think everyone would agree that it has been another successful 12 months!
[bookmark: _GoBack]My thanks once again goes out to the Coaches who Plan, Prepare and Deliver the sessions to all of the swimmers. They all work hard to cover what sessions need covering and also help out at County sessions when possible. It was a great to see so many coaches attend the Swim Wales CPDs, we also recently had coaches attend the new Level 1 courses which the club have invested in. We also have 2 coaches booked to go on to the Level 2 course soon.  I would also like to thank the younger team of coaches we have with us, whilst a few have done hours for Welsh Bac or DOE some have continued to stay and help. A special mention to Dean Kelly and Ffion Williams who poolside on a weekly basis and have brought their own sets to the table. Also to Hannah, Izzy, Megan & Frankie who also help out. 
Whist not every parent or individual will agree we are doing things right we must remember – We are a group of individuals who volunteer our time to help your child, we are not paid professionals we ALL do our best 100% of the time. 
My thanks go out to the strong dedicated committee that continue to support me to make my job easier. 
Looking Back on 2018/Early 2019. –
1. We won the 2018 Pembrokeshire County Championships (Again). 
2. We won the RAOB overall trophy. 
3. New swimmers gaining a place in Performance and County Pathway Squads. 
4. 2 Seals qualified for British Nationals. Henry & Josh
5. Great team effort from coaches working together covering sessions when required.
6. Plenty of PBs, Club Records, medals and awards. 
7. Henry, Caera & Rory selected for National Skills squad.
8. Great results for Seals swimmers in the Urdd Gala
9. Haverfordwest well represented through PCPY at Easter/Summer & Winter Nationals. 
10. Club well represented at County Champs & Sub Regionals plus great results all round in the relays at Sub Regionals. 
11. Coaches doing more CPDs and courses. 
12. New fundraising ideas brought to the table. 
13. Masters/Youth section growing month on month. 

Looking Ahead to 2019 -
1. More parents coming on board in various roles to offer their help. 
2. Celebrate our 50th in style.
3. Carry on attending Swim Wales CPDs & Courses. 
4. Try to keep hold of our trophies.
5. Achieve a higher level of general behaviour in and around the pool.  
6. More swimmers to have contact with County Coaches.
7. County Champ meal to be arranged. 
8. More Seals getting through to British Champs/Welsh Champs.
Gareth Bennett 30.05.2019.
